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Harlem Globetrotters' tour to SA cancelled

Basketball team, The Harlem Globetrotters, will no longer tour South Africa in July 2015. The two shows scheduled to take
place at the Grand Arena, GrandWest on 1 and 2 July 2015 have been cancelled.

The cancellation of the tour by the team's New Zealand-based promoter, On The Road Events, is due to unforeseen
circumstances. All purchased/booked tickets are fully refundable. Those whohave booked tickets to The Harlem
Globetrotters shows can contact Computicket for a refund at www.computicket.com or 0861 915 8000.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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